Minister Dacic congratulated Easter believers who celebrate the Gregorian calendar
Sunday, 05 April 2015.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic addressed a message of
congratulations to Archbishop of Belgrade Stanislav Hocevar, dignitaries, clergy and citizens

celebrating Easter according to the Gregorian Calendar.

“I wish you to celebrate this major Christian holiday with your families in peace, good health and
joy.

| am confident that this holiday, as the symbol of celebration of life, will be the path to and the
source of hope for the better future of all of us in Serbia. With joint efforts we can go a long way

towards the prosperity of our country”, says Serbian Foreign Minister lvica Dacic in his
message”.




